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   News !! 
 

You may notice some new faces when 
you collect your child from Whizz Kids 
After School Club….   

We are pleased to welcome Colette 
Broome and Poppy Philp to our Whizz Kids 
team.  Both Colette and Poppy were 
former pupils at Cardinal Newman and will 
be helping in After School Club until the 
end of term.  They are replacing Abi and 
Sarah who are now in the middle of their A 
Level exams.  A big thank you to them for 
their help and support and good luck as 
they embark on the next stage of their 
lives!  We have a vacancy for a Playworker 
at After School Club from September – see 
the school website for details. 
 

END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS 

The last day of term is Thursday 21st July 
when After School Club will run from 
2.00pm.  Due to this extended session, 
there will be an additional charge of £4.50 
per child after 4.30pm.   

 

Please remember to contact Mrs 
O’Halloran – Whizz Kids Supervisor – if 
your child starts a new club and will not be 
present at Whizz Kids at 3.20pm for the 
register. 
   
IMPENDING CHANGE OF BANK ACCOUNT 

Sorry to burden you with admin but as 
part of the conversion to an Academy 
there is going to be a change to the bank 
account you currently use to pay your 
Whizz Kids fees.  As soon as we know the 
full account number and sort code details 
we will let you know.  Please continue to 
use the existing bank details until further 
notice 

 
 

CONTACT US 
 

The Whizz Kids  direct mobile number is 
07340 310854 
 
Mrs O’Halloran – Whizz Kids Supervisor – 
will be able to help you with any queries or 
further information 
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